
 
Community Food Initiatives is excited to be able to provide school garden volunteers 

with $20 Athens Farmers Market Bucks!  
This is made possible with support from the Sustainable Agriculture Research and Education (SARE) program, which is funded by 

the U.S. Department of Agriculture — National Institute of Food and Agriculture (USDA-NIFA). Any opinions, findings, 
conclusions or recommendations expressed within do not necessarily reflect the view of the SARE program or the USDA. USDA is 

an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
 

Thank you for helping our school gardens blossom and grow! 
Molly Gassaway, Director of Garden Programming 

Molly@communityfoodinitiatives.org 
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